
 

Come join the 
KSC BOOK CLUB  

 
 

 
 

 

For ALL you BOOK LOVERS out 
there – the BOOK CLUB IS BACK! 

LAURA ROBERTS has volunteered to run 
the BOOK CLUB – starting on: 
Thursday, SEPTEMBER 28TH, 

at 9:30 a.m.  
 

LAURA is looking forward to getting together 
with all of you - to hear about a book you are 

reading, or one you might like to recommend to 
other book lovers.  

 

PLEASE tell your friends, and other members 
about this Club – join in the informative 

session(s) that are also being planned.   
 


